
      

 

 

 

  

  

     
   

  

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description: HEP SOD 25MU D5 250ML BRAUCS24 

Lot: J7B259 

Exp Date: 08/31/2019 

NDC: 00264958720 

UPC: 30264958720 

B. Braun is recalling the above item/lot due to an out-of-specification result identified at the 
104 week stability interval for the drug anti-factor lla potency. This recall is to the 
retail/pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping March 27, 2017. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


